
Chapter 694 

April 24, 2016 

Minutes 

Attendees:  Gary, Tony, Janet, Mary, Hat 

 

Meeting started at 6:30 pm 

Read minutes from last meeting 

Treasurer report read and approved  bank balance  $902.08    

Four Chaplains donation check not cashed yet   $100 

 

Convention will be help in SLO.  

Rally this year scheduled to be held at Post 593, they have members who are not vest compliant. 

 

Talk about splitting the ALR state into two areas  North  - South 

 

We need to ride more as a group.  The convention is this weekend. 

 

VA Medical center scheduled top open October 14.   Our chapter could  be involved in the ceremony. 

The veterans cemetery will also be opening this year.    

Yes the flag pole is still at the VTC it will be installed at the VA Medical Center. Mary says it needs to be 

tested for soundness.  Pretty old and has been stored for many years.  Our chapter would like to be 

involed in the cemetary opening also. 

 

Make sure Jeanie Sturges knows we are here to help in any way.  Celebration of life for Les in May 

 

Stand down is in August on Ft Ord again this year. 

 

Elections were held 

President – Gary Deaton 



VP – Tony Wagner 

Secretary/Treasurer – Janet Wagner 

Sgt at Arms – James “Hat” Coleman 

Appointed Chaplain – Mary 

 

Meeting was concluded at 7:30 PM 

 

 

 

 


